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Dear Member, 
 
We hope everyone involved with the club are safe and well. We want to keep 
everyone as updated as we can with regards to what the club is trying to do, and 
how we intend to move forward with the strange situation that we are in, 
therefore every so often we will post updates like these to keep you all in the 
loop. 
 
As some of you may be aware, we are trying to raise funds through a GoFundMe 
page (the link is on all social media’s). We hope we are able to hit our target by 
the end of May.  All management believe we can hit this, and urge any members 
with the financial means to donate, because as a club we would love to show our 
appreciation for the NHS and the work they are doing not only in these difficult 
times, but also all year round. 
 
As managers/coaches, there is only so much we can do right now, so we are 
hoping that all players are trying to keep fit in the spaces available to them. To 
support them with this, we have come up with a few activities to keep the mind 
working and active. We will post these onto the social media’s too and will be 
available for anyone to complete.   
If there are any ideas, please feel free to contact your team manager and it can be 
organised.  
 
Some fun tasks for the kids to take part in: 
  

• How many football shirts can you put on or off in 1 minute? 
• Design a Seymour Villa FC football kit for the 2021/22 season (This is our 

20-year anniversary) (Home kit main colour – Blue. Away kit main colour 
– Yellow) 

• Design a Seymour Villa FC club badge 
• Design a football 
• Make a chant 
• Create a training session for your age group 
• How many total kick ups can you do in one minute? This will be based on 

your age group. 
 

To anybody that completes these tasks, it would be appreciated if you take 
photos of your designs, and video any physical activity, as it would be good for us 
to post on Instagram and Twitter. 
 

Season 2021/22 
 
There is lots of uncertainty as to when the next season will commence but I’m 
sure we all agree that we would love for football to be back in September, as 
usual. A reminder that the start date should be the 3rd Sunday in September. 



Registration fees for next season will be £180. This can be paid in 1, 2 or 3 
instalments. Registration date is July 4th – subject to change. 
 
Any dates published now are to be confirmed, as we have had no further updates 
from The London FA or The Tandridge Youth League. 
We now have all the trophies, which we would normally award to players on 
presentation day. We are very much still in discussion as to how we are going to 
come up with a solution to do this, so please make sure you keep a look out for 
this. It is with our best interests that we can do this before next season.  
 
Interaction with players and parents is vital at the moment, so we are finding the 
best ways we can do this. 
 
Once again we hope you are all staying fit and well.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Seymour Villa Football Club 

Instagram: seymourvillafc 
Twitter: @seymourvillafc1 

 
 
 


